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Einladung

zum Informatik-Kolloquium des

AB Programmiersprachen und Übersetzer am

Freitag, den 18. Dezember 2009, um 10:00 Uhr s.t.

in der Bibliothek E185.1, Argentinierstr. 8, 4. Stock (Mitte)

Es spricht

Prof. Ing. Tomáš Hruška, CSc.
Brno University of Technology, Czech Republic

über

The Lissom Project - System for HW/SW Co-Design

The Lissom project runs at Brno University of Technology, Faculty of Information Tech-
nology, Czech Republic. The project is focused on two basic scopes. The first scope is
a development of an architecture description language for Multiprocessor System on the
Chip (MPSoC) description. The second scope is a transformation of MPSoC description
into advanced software tools (e.g. C compiler, simulator, etc.) or hardware realization
of each processor. The transformation is based on formal models. This approach has
several advantages, which will be described during the lecture. The lecture also provides
introduction to basic ideas and principles used within the Lissom project with several
practical demonstrations.

Biography: Tomáš Hruška is a full professor at the Faculty of Information Technology at the

FEI Brno University of Technology, Czech Republic. Since 2002 he is also the dean of the

faculty. The implementation of the Lissom project started in 2006. Its research is focused on a

microprocessor description language and methods for transformation of microprocessor models.

These methods shall be used for the design of the advanced software toolset, which will make

the development more efficient and, in some aspects, fully automated.

(http://www.fit.vutbr.cz/∼hruska/curriculum.php.en)

Zu diesem Vortrag lädt der Arbeitsbereich für Programmiersprachen und Übersetzer am

Institut für Computersprachen herzlich ein.
Tee: 09:30 Uhr in der Bibliothek E185.1, Argentinierstr. 8, 4. Stock (Mitte).


